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	Comments


Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 175, Hub Bus List Clarification, updates the Hub lists to reflect the current network model.  This NPRR updates Nodal Protocols to reflect logic that exists in the Nodal systems as currently planned or developed in order to avoid inconsistencies in data.  After initial review, NPRR170 does not impact Nodal systems, budget or schedule; therefore,  ERCOT believes this revision request should proceed through the stakeholder review process.
As such, the ERCOT CEO has determined that the NPRR175 is necessary prior to the Texas Nodal Market Implementation Date.  Pursuant to item (6) of Protocol Section 21.11.3.1, Review and Posting of Nodal Protocol Revision Requests , the ERCOT CEO has the right to reevaluate the NPRR if the scope changes during the stakeholder process.  

	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None.
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